
 

Council Meeting – 11 December 2008 
  
FIVE YEAR PLAN UPDATE 
  
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
The Five Year Plan was last updated and presented to the Council in December 
2007.  This paper is an update on the plan. 
   
Decision  
The Council is asked to review and approve the plan, subject to any changes.   
 
Background information  
The Five Year Plan was presented to the Finance and Resources Committee and 
approved at their meeting on 17 November – refer meeting minutes item 
13.08/164.  The plan forms a useful reference document for strategic decision 
making, Registrant/Applicant fee setting, recruitment and accommodation 
planning etc.  An update, using the latest available information about the 
onboarding timetable for new professions, is attached – refer Appendix One.  
The format of the Five Year Plan remains the same as last year. 
 
The plan incorporates a number of key assumptions.  They are listed as follows: 

• The plan does not include Revalidation.  Fees would be adjusted to reflect 
the costs, if and when Revalidation occurs. 

• The plan does not include any regulator mergers, post 2011. 
• The Practitioner Psychologists to become HPC regulated on 1 July 2009. 
• Four aspirant groups are statutory regulated during the period of the plan, 

namely Practitioner Psychologists, Healthcare Scientists A, Dance 
Therapists and Counsellors & Psychotherapists. 

• There is a transfer of the register of the Hearing Aid Dispensers in January 
2010. 

• The plan does not include regulation of any non healthcare professionals 
(support workers). 

• There is a decrease of 3% year on year for UK graduate numbers. 
• There is a decrease of 5% year on year for International 

application/registrant numbers. 
• The fee increases start on 1 April and increase every two years. 
• Total accommodation capacity at the HPC is 146 desks, following 

completion of Phase Two of the 22-26 Stannary Street project. 
• The online Renewals project goes live in August 2009. 
• 100 FTP cases are transferred from the BPS on 1 July 2009. 
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Some key statistics 

• Following 2006/07, Registrant numbers will have increased by 61% in the 
next seven years of the plan. 

• Following 2006/07, the number of FTP cases will have increased 258% in 
the next seven years of the plan. 

 
• In 2006/07, the 4 largest professions contributed 66% of HPC’s income.  

By Year Five of the plan, the five largest professions, including one new 
profession, will contribute 69% of HPC’s income, with the 13 original 
professions contributing 70% of HPC’s income. 

• Following 2006/07, the HPC’s income and costs will have gone up about 
two and a half times over the next seven years of the plan.  The biggest 
“step changes” come between plan years 2 and 3, with the onboarding of 
the Counsellors & Psychotherapists.   

• In 2006/07, FTP costs were 28% of HPC’s operating costs.  By Year Five 
of the plan, they will be 34% of HPC’s operating costs.   

• Following 2006/07, the average amount of capital expenditure per annum 
over the next seven years will be about £2M, or about £1.5M per annum 
excluding accommodation-related costs. 

• Following 2006/07, employee numbers will have increased 74% over the 
next seven years of the plan, mostly in FTP, Registration and Education 
departments.  

 
 
Resource implications  
Nil 
 
Financial implications  
Nil 
 
Appendices 
Appendix One – Five Year Plan 2009-2014 
 
Date of paper  
1 December 2008 
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